
                Masses:                                    ~ Sacred Heart Church ~                  Reconciliation:  

   Wednesdays - 8:30 a.m.              Kinsman, IL                   Before Sunday Mass        

   Sundays        - 8:00 a.m.               By appointment: 815-237-2230            

                      Father Stanley Drewniak, Pastor        

       Father Stanley / Clerical needs:  815-237-2230 

                   Kinsman Parish House (CCD): 815-392-4245 

  Bulletin Editors: Laurie & Lee Miller: 815-287-2387, 815-228-4645 or miller@csky.net 

        Prayer chain requests: Laurie Miller: 815-228-4645 - Back-up contact:  Bobbi Brockman:  815-287-2294 

Website address:  www.swkrcatholics.org 

       February 28, 2016                                          Third Sunday of Lent 

 

                             Mass Schedule                                       Mass Intentions                                          Collections  - 2/21/16 
 

     Sun.    -  Feb.  28 8:00 a.m. James Walsh - Family       Sunday….………………….……..….$  832.00 

     Wed.   -  Mar.   2     8:30 a.m. Mark Phelan - Pat Bartman      Church in Central & Eastern Europe...$  105.00 

     Wed.   -  Mar.   2 5:00 p.m. Stations of the Cross       Church Repair………………………..$    60.00 

     Sun.    -  Mar.   6 8:00 a.m. Marilyn Kruger - Jerry & Karen Grubbs     Utility Fund…………….…………….$  100.00  

              MVK Food Pantry……………………$  220.00  

    March 6th -   Food Pantry Item of the Week - Canned fruit or vegetables     Mixing Bowl………………………….$     5.00       

                     “Your offering is most appreciated!”    
     

    Sunday Mass:                                   March  Stewardship                      

                                 

    Lector:    B. Walsh    Servers:  E. Davis, E. Brockman & Volunteers     Eucharistic Ministers:   H. Bierle, K. Vint & P. Siedentop 

     ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 Please remember in your prayers all the deceased of our parish and communities, all of our nursing home residents and those 

living alone, all those that are battling illness, along with their families and care givers, all of the brave and selfless men and 

women serving in the armed forces, their families and all of the innocent souls affected by war.  Please also pray for all that 

are in need, materially and spiritually, those that have suffered and died at the hands of others, those that have been affected 

by recent natural disasters and all of our dear friends and neighbors that have asked for our prayerful support.  

 Please turn off all electronic devices before Mass begins.  Thank you. 

 Next Sunday, March 6
th
, our parish will take up The Catholic Relief Services Collection.  This collection supports six 

Catholic agencies that touch more than 100 million lives around the world.  The funds from this collection help provide food 

to the hungry, support to displaced refugees, and Christ’s love and respect to all people.  Next week, please give generously 

to The Catholic Relief Services Collection and help Jesus in disguise. 

 Stations of the Cross have begun!  The Way of the Cross will be prayed here at Sacred Heart on Wednesdays at 5:00 p.m.  

during Lent.  Stations will also be prayed at St. Lawrence, in South Wilmington, on Wednesdays at 7:00 p.m. and at             

St. Mary’s, in Reddick, after their 8:30 a.m. Mass on Thursdays, beginning March 1
st
.  

 Due to the need to get orders in with the supplier, today is the last day to turn in your Easter Flower order form.  (These are 

the flowers that will adorn the Altar at Easter.  They are usually “in memory of” or “in honor of” someone.)  You can use the 

envelope marked Easter Flower Offering found in your weekly Offertory Envelope set, or a plain envelope with the pertinent 

information on it will work fine.  (A few blank envelopes can be found in the vestibule.)    Please put your name, as well as 

the person being remembered, on the outside of the envelope, enclose your donation, and drop the envelope in the collection 

basket.  Thank you for your support.    

 The Catholic Charities’ Mobile Food Pantry will be at St. Lawrence tomorrow, Monday, Feb. 29
th
, from 4 to 6 p.m., or until 

the food runs out.  Please help spread the word to those who may be in need!  (Flyer posted in the vestibule.) 

 Spring Pot-Luck - Park Street Church - Mazon - next Sunday, March 6
th
, at 12:00 p.m.  Park Street will be providing ham, 

scalloped potatoes, rolls, drinks and dinnerware.  All you need to bring is a dish to pass (veggie, salad or dessert)…and a 

friend or two! 

 PRAYER BREAKFAST join us as we begin our day in prayerful reflection on relevant topics to our lives.  WHEN:   

Thursday, March 3, 2016, from 7:30 a.m. to 9:00 a.m.   WHERE:   One Heart, One Soul Spirituality Center, 2041 W. State 

Route 113, Kankakee, IL  60901.  SPONSORED BY:   Servants of the Holy Heart of Mary.  TOPIC:   “Answering Our Call 

to Welcome the Stranger: Immigration Issues in the U.S.”   PRESENTER:   Kayla S. Jacobs is the Justice and Peace 

Coordinator and Young Adult Ministry Coordinator for the Roman Catholic Diocese of Joliet, IL. She holds a Bachelor of 

Arts degree in Religious Studies from St. Xavier University in Chicago. Kayla has served in a variety of ministerial settings 

including Mercy Students for Peace and Justice in Chicago, Nazareth Farm in West Virginia, and Su Casa Catholic Worker 

in Chicago. She has worked on many projects and campaigns regarding environmental issues, prison reform, worker’s rights, 

hunger, homelessness, and immigration.  COST:   Free Will Donation – Continental Breakfast will be available.  TO 

REGISTER OR FOR MORE INFORMATION: Please call Sister Mary Stella at 815-935-0800. 

 We would like to welcome all new individuals, couples and families to Sacred Heart!  If you haven’t already done so, please 

register with Fr. Stanley after Mass.  Blue registration forms are on the bulletin board in the vestibule. 

 Word of Life - “Chastity also includes much more than just waiting until marriage to have six.  …It means loving the way 

we’re created to love - respecting our sexuality and living it out as we’re meant to.” - “10 Surprising Tips For Love The 

Culture Won’t Tell You” (www.goo.gl/PAIjMD) - USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities.     

 Courtesy of the Diocese of Springfield…some thoughts during this Jubilee Year of Mercy - February 28, 2016 - Third 

Sunday of Lent - I AM.  You are.  We are.  Our ancestors in faith, the good people of Israel, have a name for God that is 

never spoken.  They see YHWH and say instead “The Lord”.  That same LORD met Moses - in the desert, no less - looking 

like fire flaming out of a bush that was not consumed and introduced himself as “I AM”.  What a name!  The name for an 

unburned bush.  The name of the One who witnesses affliction.  The name for the God who hears, who knows, and who 

saves.  Saves them.  Saves me.  Saves us.  *Let us spend some focused time with I AM this Holy Year in this cherished Lent.  

*Let us look for those in need; let us say, “You are known and loved by God.  Let me _____.”  *Let us admit that we are 

loved as well by I AM.   

                                   

http://www.swkrcatholics.org/
http://www.goo.gl/PAIjMD


 


